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ASIA

Asian Studies Council of Majors

ASCOM welcomes undergraduate and graduate students doing 
research in Asian Studies to present their work at our on campus 
conference. Students of all majors may apply. This is an excellent 
opportunity to network and practice presenting research. Those 
interested in listening to student researchers are also welcome 

to come for all or part of the day.

Sign up today!
Students interested in presenting should submit an abstract by 3/23.

ARE YOU A STUDENT INTERESTED IN ASIAN STUDIES?

April 14, 2018DATE:

Event will begin in Fine Arts 011
FA 558 & 559 South 
FA 459 South - MLLI

WHERE:

URL: http://qrs.ly/6h6guhq
Scan QR Code:

RSVP:10 A.M.- 6 P.M.TIME:


